
                                  WORKSHOP NOTICE   August 11, 2020 

PUC Staff Contact – Nicola Peterson | 201 High Street SE | Salem, OR 97301 | P.O. Box 1088, 97308-1088 
Voice: 503.378.6579 | FAX:503-378-5505 | Nicola.Peterson@state.or.us  
 
 

 
 
Docket No. AR640 - In the Matter of PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF OREGON, Rulemaking to Adopt 
and Amend Rules per 2020 Senate Bill 1603 

DATE:    August 31, 2020  

TIME:    9:30 AM-5:30 PM (or until finished) 
LOCATIION:  Microsoft Teams: 1 503 446 4951 – Conference ID 554 950 136#  
  Or email Staff contact to receive an email invitation. 
 
Staff of the Public Utility Commission of Oregon is convening a workshop to discuss the proposed rule 
changes to OAR 860-100. Staff hopes to disseminate the proposed rule changes a week prior to the 
meeting.  
Staff encourages all affected by the OUSF program to participate. 
 
Who Might be Interested in Attending? 

• Contributors to the Oregon Universal Service Fund (OUSF) 
• Interconnected VoIP providers that serve Oregon 
• Wireless providers 
• Broadband and Cable providers 
• Associations that represent contributors to the Oregon Universal Service Fund and/or 

Interconnected VoIP, Wireless, Broadband, Cable providers that serve Oregon 
• Public interest advocates and coalitions 

 
Planned Agenda 

• Introductions 
• Staff - Summary of proposed rule changes 
• Roundtable discussion of proposed changes   
• Staff – Next steps 

 

Participation Options 

By Written Comment:  If you want to provide written comments, you may provide them by attaching 
them to an e-mail and sending to the staff contact.   

 


